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Summer Social is huge 
success! 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Knights of Columbus 

Fr. Roy Dentinger Council #390  
 

St. Patrick Catholic Church,   1000 N. Beckley Station Road,          
Louisvillle, Ky 40245 

 

Fall is in the air!  Halloween will soon be here! 
  

 

Our Council, Fr. Roy Dentinger, was formed in October of 2015 and 
named for a past State Chaplain of the Knights.  We have grown from 30+ 
members to 124 strong as of this month.  We support over 30 charitable 
organizations and activities through our four Faith in Action pillars:  Faith, 
Family, Community and Life. 

We meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7 pm in the Miles Meeting 
room at St. Patrick Catholic Church. 
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Your Officers
 

 

Grand Knight 

Dave Cuda 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Wayne Burd 

Chaplain 

Fr. Jeff Shooner 

Chancellor 

Mark Crush 

Recorder 

Bob Lescinski 

Financial Secretary 

Kirk Diegel 

Treasurer 

Joe Wagner 

Advocate 

John Wernert 

Warden 

Dominique Bouvet 

Inside Guard 

Steve Zagar 

Outside Guard 

Mark Huntebrinker 

Lecturer 

Dwight Frank 

Trustees 

Mike Connelly 

Paul Tadatada 

Kevin Chesser Sr. 

Food from SVDP drive delivered 
 

   
 
A total of 4500 lbs of food was collected for the St. Vincent de Paul food 
drive.  It was delivered there by members of the Knights and the St. 
Patrick Youth Ministry on August 1st. 

 
Update on Little Way donations 
 

   
 
The Little Way Pregnancy Resource Center continued receiving 
donations from our baby bottle fundraiser, and the grand total donated 
has grown to over $6045!  Thanks to everyone for their support. 
 
 

Lifehouse Golf Scramble results 
 

 
 
The results are in….this year’s scramble raised $26,960!  Thanks to all 
the golfers and sponsors who made this a successful event! 
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Your Program 

Directors 

______________ 

 

      Program Director 

      Paul Tadatada 

      Faith Director 

      Leo Hobbs 

      Family Director 

      Bob Lescinski  

      Community Director 

      Val Henson 

      Life Director 

      TBD 

      Membership Director 

      Rocco Pigneri 

      Retention Chairman 

      Kirk Diegel 

      Insurance Promotion 

      Dwight Frank 

      Vocation Chairman 

      Leo Hobbs 

      Public Relations 

      Paul Tadatada 

 

 

 

 

 

Cathedral Soup Kitchen is a monthly 
opportunity 
 

   
 
Have you ever volunteered at the Cathedral Soup kitchen?  It is a family 
event.  Join us every 4th Saturday of the month to serve the less 
fortunate. 
 

   
 

Knight Out at the Bats 
 

   
   
The Knights and Fishermen bible study enjoyed a late summer evening 

at the Louisville Bats baseball game.  The annual tradition was enjoyed 

by all. 
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    Upcoming in 

    October 

    ___________ 

 

      October 8 

      Living Rosary at Bellarmine 

      October 9 

      Little Way Banquet          

      October 14-15 

      Tootsie Roll Fundraiser  

      October 14-15 

      Membership Drive 

      October 15   

      Blood Drive    

      October 19 

      Council meeting 

      October 20-22 

      Men’s Retreat 

      October 28 

      Soup kitchen at the 

      Cathedral  

      October 28-29 

      Rosary – pray for Life 

      

                   

 

 

 

       

Monday Evening Fall study of Ephesians 
begins 
 

   
 
Brother Knight Dr. Scott Shuler began his annual Monday evening bible 
study on September 18.  This fall’s study on the book of Ephesians is 
open to all.  It is also recorded and sent out by email if you would like to 
listen to it at home, just contact Joe Gates for more info! 

 
Happy October Birthdays! 
 

 
 
Joshua Thompson                     1st  
Mike Connelly                           4th  
Jim Bell                                       7th  
Wayne Burd                               8th  
Ron Tyrer                                   10th  
Bill Kolodey                               12th 
Vince Birk                                   16th  
Chip Duncan                              16th 
John Mura                                  16th  
Fr. Chris Rhodes                        18th  
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Schuler 

Summer Social is a Smashing Success!

  
This year’s Summer Social was held on August 19.  We had record 
attendance and great weather that evening.  Music was provided by 
John Usher and our special dunk tank participants were men from the 
Celtic Athletic Ministry.  St. Patrick’s Youth ministry  had their kids help 
out with games and bounce houses.  Thanks to all who made this a fun 
evening.  Enjoy the rest of the pictures from the Social….
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